
CIRCULAR 

Date: May 22, 2007 
Ref: ZADC/General/MZ/gs-832 

TO: ALL CONSULT ANTS / CONTRACTORS 

Dear Sir, 

PROJECT: BUSINESS BAY 

SUBJECT: ADEQUATE LIGHTING AT THE PLOT LIMITS 

With reference to the above subject and further to our previous Circular ref:

ZADC/General/MZ/gs-703 dated: May 14, 2007 please be informed that the 
specification for the lighting that is to be provided at your respective plot limits 
should not be less than 30 LUX. 

The above is especially for the projects that work at night, which would avoid 
accidents due to inadequate lighting. 

The above is for your information, records and further necessary action. 

For, and on behalf of 
DUBAI TECHNOLOGY AND MEDIA 

FREE ZONE AUTHORITY - DTMFZ 

Cc: ZADC 

P. 0. Box 500272, Dubai, United Arab Emirates, Tel: +971 4 390 0500, Fax: +971 11 366 4668, Website: www.dtmfza.ae

www.dtmfza.ae

